
2019 Rental Report 

     

April 20, 2019                          

Welcome Everyone, 
                                   
I reviewed the financial report for 2019 for rental information. Starting May1, 
2018 to March 31, 2019, rental revenues were $20,800.00. April rental revenues 
should bring this total to $25,000.00. (approx.)  

Rentals were strong all year with the Banquet Hall being booked every night as 
well as Saturdays & Sundays. We had a long term rental stop for the summer but 
another rental took its place. The new renter may do rentals through the summer 
and may start renting twice a week. 
  
There were times when I had to turn rentals away as no time slots available. 
  
The Barbershop and Department of Agriculture and Fisheries still occupy office 
space. There is a spare office that was cleaned out and plans are to advertise this 
office for rent. 

Thank You, 

SCC Rental Director 
Gregory B. Estabrooks


